
RWTO 

HAPPENINGS 

On June 11th, 2024, many volunteers gathered for a social at the Port 

Credit Retirement Residences. There, they were happily thanked for 

their contributions to RWTO Mississauga. 

Volunteers are always welcome and are highly valued! 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



May 23rd Luncheon 

On May 23rd, members enjoyed a fantastic lunch at the Credit Valley Golf Club 

complete with a wonderful pecan-apple salad, a salmon entrée, rice, carrots, 

broccolini and Panna Cotta for dessert. We honoured our Golden Girls, Cora 

Bailey winners and five deceased members, shopped for hand-made jewellery 

and crocheted items, and listened to Lianne Harris’ presentation about 

historical clothing, all adjacent to the beautiful golf course! 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

Cora Bailey 

award 

winners: 

Cheryl Henry 

and 

Mary Karol 



 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Some of us have been quite busy of late.  They have 

been focusing on the recruitment of new members.  We 

want to thank Marie S., Margaret G. and Caroline R. for 

their efforts in sending many emails to the retiring 

Secondary and Elementary female educators in the 

Dufferin-Peel and Peel school boards. Marie even 

fashioned a display board and handed out flyers at a 

retirement dinner.  Hopefully we will meet many new 

members at our Meet & Greet social on September 13th. 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

In June, members went on a wonderful trip to the Shaw Festival to 

see My Fair Lady.  They also visited Niagara’s Floral Clock and had 

dinner at the Skylon Tower.  It was a great day! 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 



 

Membership fees are 
due by August 1st.  
Please send $65  

By Cheque payable to: 

RWTO MISSISSAUGA BRANCH  
Mail, or drop off cheque at 
Margo Bennett’s house:  

3159 Patrick Crescent 
Mississauga ON,  
L5N 3G4 
 

OR 
 
By e-TRANSFER: 

 rwtotreasurer@gmail.com 
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